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Prof. dr. Arnold Oranje dies aged 68 
Prof. Dr. Arnold Oranje passed away on 19th October 2016 at 
the age of 68. He was our first medical advisor and for many 
years he has contributed enormously to our association.  
Read more>> 

Final conference programme members meeting 
online 
Our members meeting will be held on 12th November in the 
Netherlands. You can now check the final programme of the 
members meeting on our website. Read more>> 

Experiences of a mother of a daughter with CMTC 
A mom of a one-and-a-half-year-old daughter with CMTC 
describes her experiences. She talks about what people 
say about her daughter. Read more >> 

CMTC and possible location-associated complications 
Have you or has your child been diagnosed with CMTC or are 
there strong indications this is the case? Note that complications 
may arise at the location of the CMTC-markings. Read more>> 

Let us know how we can help you! 
We would like to know how we can help you as an 
association. What do you need? Is something missing? Let us 
know and e-mail (president@cmtc.nl)us. 

http://cmtc.nl/en/44-en/news/1002-arnold-oranje-dies
http://cmtc.nl/en/activities/member-meeting/netherlands/netherlands-2016/program-2016
http://cmtc.nl/en/cmtc/personal-stories/1008-experiences-mother-with-daughter-with-cmtc
http://cmtc.nl/en/cmtc/complications-by-location
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